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North Ayrshire Council
25 May 1999

                
Irvine, 25 May 1999  -  Minutes of the Adjourned Statutory Meeting of North Ayrshire 
Council held in the Council Chambers, Cunninghame House, Irvine on Tuesday 25 
May 1999 at 2.00 p.m.

Present
Samuel Taylor, Jane Gorman, Thomas Barr, John Bell, Jacqueline Browne, Jack 
Carson, Gordon Clarkson, Ian Clarkson, Stewart Dewar, John Donn, David 
Gallagher, Samuel Gooding, Elliot Gray, Alan Hill, James Jennings, Margaret 
McDougall, Joseph McKinney, Elisabethe Marshall, John Moffat, David Munn, 
Margaret Munn, Alan Munro, Robert Rae, John Reid, Robert Reilly and John Sillars.

In Attendance
B Devine, Chief Executive; G Irving, Corporate Director (Social Services); J Travers, 
Corporate Director (Educational Services); T Orr, Corporate Director (Property 
Services); and G Lawson, Principal Policy Officer (Chief Executive’s).

Chair
Mr. Taylor in the Chair.

Apologies for Absence
Elizabeth McLardy, Peter McNamara, David O’Neill and Richard Wilkinson.

1. Filling of Places on Committees

The Chief Executive reported on the current position with regard to the final placing of 
Members on Committees following consultation with the Minority Groups and the Independent 
Member.

The Council agreed to continue consideration of the item to an Adjourned Meeting of the 
Council on 1 June 1999.

2. Appointment to Outside Bodies

The Leader of the Council reported on proposed membership of North Ayrshire Council 
Members to outside bodies.  On certain appointments no recommendation was made to allow the 
Minority Groups and the Independent Member to consult and provide details of their representation.

The Council agreed to adopt the recommendations on appointments to outside bodies in 
principle and that the final filling of places be reported to the Adjourned Meeting of the Council to be 
held on 1 June 1999.

3. Timetable of Meetings

The Council agreed to remit to the Chief Executive, in consultation with the Leader of the 
Council, to submit a report to the Adjourned Meeting of the Council on both the timing and the 
timetable of meetings of the Committees for North Ayrshire Council.
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4. Scheme of Delegation to Committees

The Chief Executive reported that he would submit a Scheme of Delegation to Committees for 
the Council giving details of the terms of reference for all Committees to the meeting of the Council on 
8 July 1999.

The meeting ended at 2.30 p.m.


